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PROFIT WARNING

SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by the Company pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Listing Rules
and the Inside Information Provisions under Part XIVA of the SFO and is supplemental to
the announcement of the Company dated 4 March 2020.

The loss attributable to shareholders of the Company for the year ended 31 December
2019 that the Company is expected to be not less than approximately HK$13,000,000.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution

when dealing in the securities of the Company.

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Listing Rules and the Inside
Information Provisions under Part XIVA of the SFO and is supplemental to the
announcement of the Company dated 4 March 2020 made by Pan Asia Data Holdings Inc.
Terms defined in that announcement are used in this announcement with those defined
meanings.

Based on the Board’s preliminary review of the unaudited consolidated management
accounts of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2019 and information currently
available to the Board, the loss attributable to shareholders of the Company for the year
ended 31 December 2019 is expected to be not less than approximately HK$13,000,000.

This announcement is based only on a preliminary review of the unaudited consolidated
management accounts of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2019, which have not
been confirmed or reviewed by the Company’s auditor and are subject to possible
adjustments, and other information currently available. The Company is in the process of
finalising its final results for the year ended 31 December 2019 and shareholders of the
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Company and potential investors are advised to read carefully the Company’s final results
announcement for the year ended 31 December 2019, which is expected to be released
before the end of March 2020.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution

when dealing in the securities of the Company.
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